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June 24, 2016 
 
 
 
ABUTTER AND PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 that a Minor Subdivision application on 282 

Carter Hill Road (Map 003 Lot 009) will be submitted by Arthur F. Siciliano, Jr. for Todd A. Dagres 

1999 Revocable Trust to the Hillsborough Planning Board on Wednesday, July 6, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Hillsborough Town Hall Meeting Room at 27 School Street, Hillsborough, New Hampshire, 

during a regular meeting of the Board.  Upon a finding by the Board that the application meets the 

submission requirements, the Board will vote to accept the application as complete and the Public 

Hearing on the merits of the proposal will follow immediately.  Should a decision not be reached at the 

Public Hearing, this application will stay on the Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either 

approved or disapproved.  Copies of the application and plans may be viewed at the Office of 

Community Planning, 27 School Street, Hillsborough, New Hampshire.  Anyone with questions about 

this application should contact Robyn Payson, Planning Director at 603-464-3877, ext. 227. 
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